
From: Jeff Wieboldt
To: Lodhi, Sattar
Subject: RE: Change of Name - Control # 584778
Date: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 4:16:16 PM

Sattar,
 
That is in error.  Our license would be renewed only for the Troxler gauges as previously done. 
 
Regards,

Jeffrey A. Wieboldt
BRANCH MANAGER
CARDNO ATC

Phone (+1) 410-381-0232  Fax (+1) 410-381-8908  Direct (+1) 443-545-3700 Mobile (+1) 410-977-6671
Address 9231 Rumsey Road, , Columbia, MD 21045-4710
Email jeffrey.wieboldt@cardno.com Web www.cardnoatc.com - www.cardno.com

 

From: Lodhi, Sattar [mailto:Sattar.Lodhi@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 11:19 AM
To: Jeff Wieboldt
Subject: RE: Change of Name - Control # 584778
 
Current license authorized use of Troxler gauges only.  Your renewal application includes
CPN, Humboldt, Seaman and Soiltest gauges.  We need the model numbers and the
number of each of the gauges, including the number of each type in order for us to include
them in your license. If you prefer to send the response via e-mail, please make sure that
your response does not include the privacy-related statement normally included in many
official e-mails.  Thanks
 

Sattar Lodhi
Sattar Lodhi
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
(610) 337 5364
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